
  

oldwesthamboard@gmail.com 
 

Old Westham Civic Association  | oldwesthamboard@gmail.com 
 

Letter From The President 
 
Old Westham Civic Association  
February 2023  
 
Dear Neighbors, 

We hope everyone is having a wonderful start to 2023.  Below is a listing of our board leadership, a recap 
of all that was accomplished in 2022, and a few updates for 2023.  

2023 Old Westham Civic Association Board. 

President – Brent Hunt                                                                                             
Past President – Lauren Hunt 
Secretary - Kirk Vogel             
Treasurer – Michael Larkum 
Membership – Sarah Johnson                          
Beautification – Carlton Hines 
Events – Felicia Hubard 
Block Captains – Christy Holsten 
 
Annual Meeting.   Thanks to everyone who attended the Annual Meeting and Fall Party in October. We 
had a great turnout and it was good to meet new neighbors and catch up with old friends.  We were 
pleased to welcome new board members Brent Hunt, Sarah Johnson and  at the meeting.  Special thanks 
to former board members Terri Crawford and Todd Loving for all of their hard work last year.  

Beautification. In 2022, the OWCA was able to contribute to and complete beautification projects 
throughout the neighborhood in conjunction with the Westham Garden Club and Henrico County.  
Particular attention was paid this year the Westham Parkway median and the median on Glen Parkway 
(with the help of a few goats). 

Social Events.  We look forward to including more opportunities to gather as a neighborhood this year.  
We will hold our annual Spring Party (date TBD).  As always, this event will be for families.  Stay tuned for 
an invitation and additional details. 

Website and Directory.  We hope everyone is enjoying the redesigned website and online directory.  
Should you need to make changes to your directory contact information, please send the Board an email 
describing the changes to be made. Email: oldwesthamboard@gmail.com 

We look forward to serving as your Board this year.   

 

Sincerely, 

OWCA Board of Directors 


